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 26
th

 November 2019 

 

 

Dear parents & guardians, 

 

All children are invited to take part in the Christmas Drama rehearsal on Wednesday 4th 

December at 3pm in the Church of the Resurrection, Bayside.  

 Names will be taken after the 10am family Mass this Sunday, by Brigid who looks after the 

children's liturgy in the church.  

 

If you need any further information, please text 096-3945903 or ring the parish office on 

8323083. 

  

Many thanks  

 

Bayside Parish Team 

 


